
We held a special groundbreaking ceremony to celebrate the start of construction of our new Menominee office.
Some of our leadership team and members of our board of directors were present, along with our designer &
builder leading the project, LaMacchia Group.

Construction crews have been hard at work preparing the grounds and laying the foundation for our new
building. We are looking forward to an anticipated completion date in Spring of 2024. Our new office is going to
better accommodate our staff and members with more office space to conduct business. We look forward to
sharing more updates along the way. Stay tuned!

Present at the groundbreaking ceremony were: Integra First’s: Mindy Brezsko - CEO, Rebecca Harding - CFO,
Courtney Klitzke - Menominee Branch Manager, Cassandra Counts - Human Resources & Marketing Manager,
and Frank Baublit - Operations Manager. Integra First’s Board of Directors: Marc Kleiman, Rob Villas, Tom
Kmiecik, Russ Berger Sr., Pat Charlier, and Karen Anderla. LaMacchia Group’s: Steve Swensen and Dan Battist.

Groundbreaking ceremony!

Mark Your Calendars
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Happy holidays from your friends at Integra First!

Scholarship applications will be available in
January 2024, on our website or at any of our
three branches. Applications must be turned in by
March 31st . Scholarship winner will be notified by
the credit union.

Attention High School Seniors!
10/09/2023 - Closed for staff training
10/19/2023 - Visit us on ICU Day (see pg 2)
11/23/2023 - Closed for Thanksgiving
12/25/2023 - Closed for Christmas
01/01/2023 - Closed for New Year’s



Integra First had a great time participating in this year 4th of July parades! Powers took second
place on their float, and Stephenson took first place with their float winning $75. Stephenson will be
donating the winnings to the Mellen Township Fire Squad. 
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Congratulations!
We are proud to announce these ladies have become

Certified Credit Union Financial Counselors!


